
WRO Minutes December 6, 2021 

Attendees  

Chris Freiman 

Debbie Clark  

Dexter Goody 

Douglas Lohafer 

Jennie Wilstead Fay 

Jim Canova 

Patrick Grimes 

 

Minutes 

No New Business 

Mini libraries still on schedule for January 2022 

Mobile veterinary clinic still being discussed with HSSV in Milpitas 

Patrick read email from Stacey advising that she will be mailing in the check with proceeds from the 
ramp fundraiser. 

Remainder of the meeting was spent being interviewed by Lou from The San Jose Mercury News. 

 


